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From: J Aaron Farr
Reply-To: Excalibur PMC
Subject: Excalibur PMC Board Report 

Excalibur Quarterly Report for December 2005

Items of note

No new committers.
No new PMC members.
No new releases. 

Despite the quiet situation, we've actually had a little activity pick up on the mailing lists (compared to essentially none). There's some desire to get another 
release out in the beginning of next year.

best regards,

J Aaron Farr on behalf of the Excalibur PMC
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